Beyond the Gates - Open Call

It has been so fun to hear Belvedere members talk about trying some of these new areas and activities that have been mentioned in this article. As I am sadly leaving at the end of this week, and as I am almost out of new material, this will be my last contribution to "Beyond the Gates" for the year. However, I know John Deane has at least another article to share and Varina Willse has a good one on glamping on Boyne Mountain, so consider the article anyone's to contribute to going forward. Mike Meyer has been all over as well and likely has some good ones to share.

I was talking to John Keyser at the Community Relations Committee meeting about Charlevoix and how much more invested in the community he feels now as a full-time resident. We aren't really visitors here and this isn't a place most Belvedere folks come "to go on vacation". Even if just here for a week or two, we are residents of a town and the community associated with it. Love the Belvedere and all that it has to offer. Yet, also love the town and the community, participate in it, and support all it needs to sustain itself.

With that, it is open call for Beyond the Gates and see you next year!

Frazer Buntin









